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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
A warm welcome back in Year 5 and what a lovely start to the term it has been. The 
children have settled in well and it has been great to see them enjoying our book 
immersion activities with such enthusiasm. To ensure that you have the necessary 
information in advance, please find below information for key dates in Year 5 that we 
are in the process of planning for.  
 
Monday 18th September, 3.20pm: Parent Meeting 
We would like to invite all parents and carers to meet with the Year 5 team and find 
out about the year planned for the children. This will include information on the 
curriculum, homework and the residential trip.  
 
26th – 27th March 2024: Residential to Lodge Hill 
The Year 5 children have the opportunity to experience a residential trip. This year is 
no exception and we are excited to take the children to Lodge Hill for a fun-filled two 
days of outdoor adventures. The ballpark figure for this trip is £150.  We appreciate 
that this is an extra cost, especially in this climate and therefore wanted to give you 
advanced notice.  We would like every child in Year 5 to attend this trip and we will 
do all we can to support families to enable their child to attend.  Further information 
about this, including information about phased payments, will follow in due course.  
 
 
We are looking forward to working with you and your child. Please do get in touch 
with us via email (year5@billingshurstprimary.org.uk) if you have any queries 
throughout the year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Brown 
Year 5 Lead 
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